
From: Richard Assaly 
Sent: Friday, April 8, 2022 12:08 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: Fwd: Trust Policy Concerns 
Attachments: TrustPolicy2022.docx 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 

Richard Assaly 

President 

LightForm Canada Inc. 

 

425 Carrall Street 

Vancouver, BC V6E 6E3 

O. 604.688.7022  ext 4101 

1.888.908.8580 
 

 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 

From: Richard Assaly 

Date: Fri, Apr 8, 2022 at 11:50 AM 

Subject: Trust Policy Concerns 

To: <islands2050@islandtrust.bc.ca> 

Cc: <info4allourvoices@gmail.com> 

 

Please see enclosed letter. 

 

 

Richard Assaly 

 

 



TO: Islands2050        Date: 
_______________________ 

1627 Fort St,  
Victoria, BC  
V8R 1H8 

 

 

RE: I do not Support the Revisions to the Trust Policy Statement that Erode our Island Livelihoods 
and Economy 

 

I have lived and worked on Salt Spring Island since 2018 

 

I came to the islands looking for a simpler, rural lifestyle. I came to live in nature and I support 
endeavours to keep our natural ecosystems in balance with economic and cultural aspects of our 
community. The island artisan market economy is a very important part of that sustainable 
community.  
 

Our island economies need support and need to be in balance with rather than becoming 
secondary to environmental concerns. The revised policy statement takes away the needed 
balance for a vibrant economy by unnecessarily confining size and imposing vague and unscientific 
environmental policies.  
 

The purpose of the current policy statement section 5.8 Health and Well-being is clearly to ensure 
a balance between the needs of the community and the environmental concerns. It is to ensure 
that the community has a say in deciding its own governance. This section has been removed from 
the revised policy statement. And the revised section 3.1.9 does not, in any way, adequately cover 
the original intent of our 1994 policy statement. The policy also seems to suggest that growth and 
public engagement is not required to make decisions about the well-being of islanders. Growth is 
not only an important part of any economy, but it is inevitable. This policy takes an onerous 
approach and a less democratic response to inevitable growth but giving big government power 
over future initiatives for growth and I am adamantly opposed.    
 

Please keep and enhance the current policies for livelihoods and our island economy. Our small 
island economies and jobs need support to survive and should be given equal consideration along 
with the environment for a balanced and sustainable community. 
 

 

Richard Assaly 

 

 

, Salt Spring Island 


